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Senator Wilson

A   R E S O L U T I O N

Honoring the Springboro High School Air Force Junior ROTC 

Panther drill team as a 2017 All-Service National High 

School Drill Team Champion.

WHEREAS, The members of the Senate of the 132nd General 
Assembly of Ohio are pleased to congratulate the Springboro High 
School Air Force Junior ROTC Panther drill team on being named the 
overall champion in the unarmed challenge division at the 2017 
All-Service National High School Drill Team Championship; and

WHEREAS, The Springboro High School Air Force Junior ROTC 
Panther drill team is worthy of recognition for its outstanding 
performance at this year’s All-Service National High School Drill 
Team Championship. Vying with twenty-seven squads nationwide, the 
team won first place in the unarmed drill routine, second place in 
the unarmed team inspection, and third place in the unarmed team 
exhibition to earn the overall challenge division unarmed national 
championship crown, its first such title in program history; and

WHEREAS, A talented group of individuals, the members of the 
Springboro High School Air Force Junior ROTC Panther drill team 
have devoted countless hours to rigorous training and study in 
order to be in peak mental and physical condition, and as a 
result, they have distinguished themselves as one of the finest 
cadet units in the country. Having worked diligently to sharpen 
their skills, they confronted competition with confidence and 
enthusiasm and distinguished themselves as worthy representatives 
of their school, community, and state; and

WHEREAS, An accomplishment such as this demonstrates a strong 
sense of duty, love of country, and dedication to the ideals of 
our nation on the part of the members and leaders of the 
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Springboro High School Air Force Junior ROTC Panther drill team. 
It is through the hard work, skills, and sacrifices of Americans 
like these that the United States remains a proud, strong, and 
respected nation, and they are truly deserving of high praise; 
therefore be it

RESOLVED, That we, the members of the Senate of the 132nd 
General Assembly of Ohio, in adopting this Resolution, applaud the 
Springboro High School Air Force Junior ROTC Panther drill team on 
its remarkable success and extend best wishes for the future; and 
be it further

RESOLVED, That the Clerk of the Senate transmit a duly 
authenticated copy of this Resolution to the Springboro High 
School Air Force Junior ROTC Panther drill team.
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